
 

Notices 
 

Up and Coming Performances 
 

Dates for your diaries – the Phase 2 performance will be on: 

• MONDAY 20TH  MARCH - FOR Y2 PARENTS - 9.15 
• WEDNESDAY 22ND MARCH  - FOR Y3 PARENTS - 9.15 

• FRIDAY 24TH MARCH - FOR Y4 PARENTS - 9.15 

More details/tickets to follow nearer the time  
 

Class assemblies: 
Tues 28th Feb – Coleridge Taylor 

Tues 7th March – Bach 
Tues 14th March - Schumann 

 
School Census Day – Thursday 19th January 

 
This is an important day of the school calendar as the number of children 
enjoying school dinners on this day will form part of our funding for the 
next school year. This means we’ll be enjoying Fish Fingers and Chips, 

Quorn Dippers, Jacket Potato or Tomato Pasta and we always have lot of 
fun for our census day lunch. We encourage you to make a note in your 
diary and send your child in for school dinners on this day please. Every 

child who has a school meal has the chance to win a raffle prize! 
 

Friday's menu instead of the usual Fish Fingers will be Pork roast, Sweet 
Potato and Chickpea Roast, Jacket Potato or Tomato Pasta 

 

 
 
 
 
 



Online Safety 
 

This week we have spoken to several of our families regarding concerns that 
our pupils have reported regarding the use of  Snapchat.  

This is a 13+ rated platform and we would therefore recommend that you do 
not allow your children to use it.  

Please see the NSPCC Snapchat guidance for further information on how to 
support young people who are using Snapchat.   

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-safety-blog/is-snapchat-safe-for-my-
child/ 

PE Days this Term 
 

Reception – Monday 
Year 1 – Wednesday 
Year 2 – Tuesday 

Year 3 – Tuesday and Swimming on Thursday 
Year 4 – Thursday 
Year 5 – Thursday 

Year 6 – Wednesday and Swimming on Tuesday 
 

What’s Been Happening this Week? 
 

Golden Lunchtime Table 

 Congratulations to this week’s Golden 
Lunchtime Tables for the children in Y1-

Y6. 
Josh Marsh, Lottie Moore, Ellis Bridges, 
Frankie Lewis-Fry, Olivia Owen, Louie 
Marsh, Oscar Bewick, Mohamet Fall, 

Amelie Bray, Megan Jackson, Sky-Marie 
O’Dell, Lacie May Bodnarazek 

      

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-safety-blog/is-snapchat-safe-for-my-child/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-safety-blog/is-snapchat-safe-for-my-child/


Each have shown good manners, good listening, trying new food etc. 
On a Friday afternoon, three names are pulled out from each year group’s 
(Y1-Y6) pot and then on a Monday 

these children get the chance to have 
their dinner early, sit at the Golden 
Table using golden cutlery and be 
served with fizzy water to drink 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well, Forest was a 
soggy one this week, 
the rain came down 
and the wind blew. 
Some of Dudley 

Class were able to 
come out to 

investigate the 
forest, we listened to 
the rain and made 

our own wind sticks 
to find out which 
direction the wind 
was blowing. It 

was soggy but so 
much fun! I wonder if you could make your own wind stick at home, you 

just need a stick and some ribbon. 

 



Ellington class had a wonderful time 
exploring the Wild Place in the rain! We 
touched the fur of a cheetah, the shell 
of a tortoise and snakeskin as well as 

other skins. We learned about the 
giraffes and found a lynx in the bear 

woods! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Tallis class had a wonderful but 
wet and windy trip to Wild Place. 
We learned about the dangers to 

wildlife in Africa and what 
animals need to survive. Our 

favourite was Tico the Giraffe who 
came out to say hello and have a 

nibble on the leaves.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Year 1 were lucky enough to receive 
a visit from the Fire Brigade this 

week as part of our Fire of London 
topic. We learnt how to stay safe 
and how to stop, drop and roll.  

 

We got the giggles when the Fire 

Engine’s sirens went off! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

A big well done to those in 
Schumann Class who 

completed my word of the 
day challenge! The pupils 
went home and told their 
parents their dinner was 

phenomenal!  
 

 

 

 

A big well done to Nadia, 
Olivia, Phoebe D, Isla, 

Sarah, Derby, George, Amelia 

P, Brody, Evie S, Andrew, 
Nova, Mia, Louie, Layla, 
Freddie, Hollie, and Lamin 
for participating in TTRS 

Battle of the 
Bands!  Schumann Class 
won this round...who will 
win next week's battle!! Join 

in to help your class:  https://ttrockstars.com/ 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Coffee Afternoon Invite 
Census Day Update 
Safer Streets Letter 

Reception Classes – National Measurements 
 
 

 

 

Next Week’s Menu – Week 1 
 

Monday: Mac Cheese, Veggie Sausages, Jacket Potato or Tomato Pasta 
Tuesday: Turkey Roast, Vegan Sausage Casserole, Jacket Potato or Tomato 
Pasta 
Wednesday: Chicken Pie, Cheese Pizza, Jacket Potato or Tomato Pasta 
Thursday: CENSUS DAY Fish Fingers, Quorn Dippers, Jacket Potato or 
Tomato Pasta 
Friday:  Pork Roast, Sweet Potato and Chickpea Roast, Jacket Potato or 
Tomato Pasta 

https://ttrockstars.com/


Certificates Awarded for Outstanding Achievement this week  

 

 Learning Together: Imogen Stacey 

 Enthusiasm: Lilah Derrick, Harper Mortlock, Isabella Ellis, Aimie-
Jayne Winstone, Sahar  Khodayar, Piotr Jastrzebski, Maddison 
Hawkesford, Louie Bedford, Leisha Thatcher, Noah Sanders 

 Challenge: Harry York, Sarah Humphries, Colton Sanderson 

 Respect:  

 Trust:  

 
 

Attendance this Week 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

KS1 
Position 

Class % 
Attendance 

KS2 
Position 

Class % 
Attendance 

1st  Ellington 98.0% 1st  Schumann 97.2% 

2nd   Derbyshire 97.9% 2nd  Sherman 97.0% 

3rd  Lloyd Webber 97.0% 3rd  Coleridge-Taylor 96.0% 

4th  Holst 95.8% 4th  Chopin 95.7% 

5th  Handel 93.6% 5th    Bach 95.3% 

6th  Tallis 84.1% 6th  Beethoven 94.8% 

   7th  Schwartz 94.0% 

   8th  Dudley 92.6% 



Achievements Outside of School 
 
 

Congratulations 
to Manisa, Elsie, 
Nour and Deague 
who have been 

superstar 
swimmers and all 
moved up to the 
next level in their 

swimming 
classes. Keep up 
the good work! 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2022/23 School Dates 
Term 1 

Thursday 1 September to Friday 21 October 
(Thursday 1st September, Friday 2nd September & Friday 21st October: INSET DAY) 

Term 2 
Monday 31 October to Friday 16 December 

Term 3 
Tuesday 3 January to Friday 10 February 

(Tuesday 3rd January: INSET DAY) 
Term 4 

Monday 20 February to Friday 31 March 
Term 5 

Monday 17 April to Friday 26 May 
Term 6 

Monday 5 June to Friday 21 July 
(Friday 7th July: INSET DAY) 



 
 
 
 
 
Term 3 
Tues 17th Jan   Chopin Class Assembly 
Weds 18th Jan   Year 1 Suspension Bridge Trip 
Thurs 19th Jan   Census Day – Menu Change – Fish Fingers 
Fri 20th Jan   Year 6 – Fizz Pop Science 
Mon 23rd Jan   Nursery – Living Eggs Arrive 
Tues 24th Jan   Dudley Class Assembly 
Tues 31st Jan   Beethoven Class Assembly 
Tues 7th Feb   Schwartz Class Assembly 
Weds 8th Feb   Safer Internet Day 
Fri 10th Feb    LAST DAY OF TERM 
Term 4 
Mon 20th Feb    FIRST DAY OF TERM 
Weds 22nd Feb   Year 3 Bristol Museum Trip (Trip TBC) 
Fri 24th Feb    Year 3 Bristol Museum Trip (Trip TBC) 
Mon 27th Feb   Year 2 Suspension Bridge Trip (TBC) 
Tues 28th Feb   Class Assembly – Year 4 Coleridge-Taylor 
Weds 1st Mar   Year 2 Suspension Bridge Trip (TBC) 
Thurs 2nd Mar   World Book Day 
Tues 7th Mar   Class Assembly – Year 3 Bach 

Tues 14th Mar   Class Assembly – Year 3 Schumann 
Mon 20th Mar   Phase 2 Performance – Year 2 parents 
Weds 22nd Mar   Phase 2 Performance – Year 3 parents 
Fri 24th Mar   Phase 2 Performance – Year 4 parents 
Weds 29th Mar   Class Photos 
Thurs 30th Mar   Year 1 Explorer Dome 
Fri 31st Mar    LAST DAY OF TERM 
 
 

 

  

 

DATA PROTECTION REGULATION – You may not be aware but the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) came into 

force in May 2018.  We are required to conduct due diligence for all parents to be aware of the regulation and how it 

affects their child and the way the school deals with their personal data.  Under the regulation we have a responsibility 

to ensure to the best of our ability that any personal data held is up to date.  We would ask that should any of your 

personal data change i.e. telephone number, address, medical needs etc that you please inform the school as soon as 
possible so we can update our records.  You will still receive an annual data collection sheet every September but we 

would ask you not to wait but inform the school of any changes immediately. 

Smoke Free Bristol – Are you ready to quit? Support to stop is how they can 
help… www.smokefreebristol.com   Telephone number:  0117 9222255 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


